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Year 6 Parent/Carer Newsletter – Spring 2 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,        

 

Welcome back! We hope that you and your family enjoyed the half-term break. Below, and on the 

reverse of this newsletter, you will find some useful information about the new half-term.  

 

Homework 

Well done to all of the children who are now in the regular routine of completing their weekly SATs 

revision tasks. Please could your child continue to complete the weekly tasks from their SATs revision 

guides as well as the MyMaths online homework and spellings practice.  

 

Thank you to all the children for completing the Book Wars Challenge from last  half-term. Thank you for 

your support with this as the standard continues to be exceptionally high with some wonderful creativity 

and hard work. As mentioned before, there will not be an English Homework Challenge between now 

and the SATs tests. 

 

Attendance 

Well done to all those children who attained 100% attendance last half-term. It is extremely important in 

Year 6 that all children’s good attendance is maintained, as time is valuable in preparation for the May 

SATs. Similarly, work is often completed first thing in a morning so children must arrive at school for 8:45 

am and come straight into class. 

 

Important Dates 

 

Sunday 1
st 

March  -  Secondary School allocations 

You will receive an email on 1st March, if you applied online. If you did not apply online, you will receive 

a letter which will be posted directly to you after 1 March 2020. Please read this booklet for more 

details: https://www.bradford.gov.uk/media/5560/applying-for-a-secondary-school-guide-for-september-

2020-entry.pdf 

 

Wednesday 4
th

 March & Thursday 5
th

 March   -   Parents’/Carers’ Consulation Evenings 

 

Week commencing Monday 11
th

 May - SATS week 

More details will follow nearer the time. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

The Year 6 Team 
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